Transcripts from the Seminar for New Mission Presidents



To: Area Seventies

Dear Brethren:

Attached are copies of transcripts of selected talks and testimonies from the Seminar for New Mission Presidents held June 22-25, 2014 in Provo, Utah. Copies have been sent separately to General Authorities and mission presidents worldwide.

These talks are authorized for use by General Authorities, Area Seventies, and mission presidents only. Please do not copy, forward, or distribute them to any other person.

The Presidency of the Seventy